
Neil Flaiz Storm Update 11.22.2024 

PG&E Meteorologist, Neil Flaiz here to provide you an update on the current conditions that 
we are seeing. So currently, we do have a cold front that is draped across our territory, 
extending from the Bay Area up into the Lake Tahoe area. That front is now becoming more 
progressive as it slides through the remainder of our territory. We did see the front move 
into our North Coast area earlier this morning. We did see wind gusts of 40 to 60 miles an 
hour, along with periods of moderate to locally heavy rainfall. As the front slides southward 
into the Bay Area today, we are currently seeing winds right now, anywhere from 25 to 35 
miles an hour. There is potential that we could see winds increase to about 40 or 50 miles 
an hour as we get through the morning into the early afternoon. This will coincide with 
periods, again, of moderate to heavy rainfall. And then that front will slowly begin to slide 
southward later this evening and overnight into our southern half of our territory, both along 
the Central Coast, and in the San Joaquin Valley. Right now, it's looking like wind gusts 
would be generally in the 25 to 35 mile an hour range, as it moves into the Central Coast 
and into the far South. We will see the precipitation continue. For tomorrow, we will see the 
scattered showers and chance of thunderstorms continue. Rainfall, though, will be a lot 
less in terms of overall accumulations. But still, we do expect 1 to 4 inches of additional 
precipitation across lower elevations through tomorrow, with higher elevations seen 
anywhere from 2 to 6 plus inches. And then beyond that, it does look like additional waves 
of precipitation will be possible Sunday through Tuesday. Although, the storm doesn't look 
to be nearly as strong as what we've been seeing the past couple of days.   


